
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDGIARH 

          No.:483/R/DS 

          Dated:27.07.2023 
CIRCULAR 

 

 In continuation to this office Circular No.212/R/DS dated 31.05.2022, 

kind attention is again invited to Rule 1 appearing at Page No.141 of the Panjab 

University Calendar, Volume-III, 2019, in accordance to which the Class ‘C’ 

employees of the University are entitled to Uniforms.   In spite of this circular 

which is available on the Notice Board of the Registrar, it is noticed that such  

C-Class employees of the University are not wearing uniforms.  

 As ordered by the competent authority of the University, all the 

Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators/Heads of all the Teaching/Non-teaching 

Departments/Offices/Branches are requested to ensure that all the ‘C’ Class 

employees, working under their kind control/office, wear uniform on duty to 

maintain office decorum. 

                         Sd/-       
             Registrar  

Issued to: 

1. All the Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators/Heads of Teaching/Non-

teaching Departments/Offices/Branches. 
2. The Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor for information of Vice-Chancellor, 

please.  


